City of West Hollywood
California 1984

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION
OF THE
PUBLIC FACILITIES COMMISSION MEETING

The Meeting of the Public Facilities Commission scheduled for Wednesday,
November 14, 2018 at 6:30 p.m., has been cancelled due to lack of quorum.

The next Public Facilities Commission Meeting on December 12, 2018 at
6:30p.m. will be held at 8300 Santa Monica Blvd., Community Conference Room.
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